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NEW ADDITION TO PACER STACKTRAIN WEB SITE 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain is excited to announce that we have added a new 
page to our web site.  It is the Equipment Location Report.  You 
can find it by going to www.pacerstack.com referring to the 
“Service” tab at the top and proceeding to the “Equipment” 
heading.    
 
In the past this has been known as the Surplus Deficit Report 
which was faxed or emailed to you.  Pacer Stacktrain hopes this 
will prove to be a more efficient manner in which to provide you 
this information. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this new site please 
contact your Customer Support Representative.  
 
 
 
 
 


